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May 27, 2020 

 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 

 

As we get closer to the end of the school year on June 4th, we would like to 

share the following information with you: 

 

 Grading Policy: as a reminder, in April, per the guidance of the State 

Superintendent of Public Instruction and the Orange County 

Department Education, the grading policy for the 3rd trimester of this 

school year was changed. The grading policy can be accessed 

through this link and supports the unique nature of the trimester. 

 End of the Year Pick-Ups and Drop-Offs: by this time your school 

principal will have provided you with information for picking up 

student belongings and dropping off school materials. Most of this 

activity is taking place this week. We thank you for your cooperation 

and ask that you please follow all health and social distancing 

protocols to ensure everyone’s safety. 

 6th-Grade Promotion: All 6th-grade students had the opportunity to 

pick up lawn signs from their schools to proudly display in their homes. 

Next week 6th-grade classes will be participating in virtual promotion 

celebrations. 

 

If you have any questions about the information shared, please reach out 

to your school principal. 

 

I would also like to mention that we continue to work on school reopening 

plans for the next school year. We will continue to communicate updates 

with you as they become available.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Dr. Christopher Downing 

Superintendent 

 

https://aesd-748e.kxcdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Parent-Communication_-Third-Trimester-Report-Cards-During-School-Dismissal.pdf

